
PSSC MEETING – 9-10am, Wednesday, December 10th, 2014 

 

 Call to order 

 

 Staffing changes – Mrs. Leland will be in until January 30th at which time Sarah McLay will take 

over for her. 

 

 Response from progress reports, websites, report cards, PT interviews – PSSC has been receiving 

positive feedback from the parent community regarding the new progress reports and the 

improved communication procedures.  Both of these items came from the external school 

review. 

 

 School Improvement Plan/Crisis Response Plan – Jan 5th 

 

 

 

 Provincial Assessments – May/June 2013 – Gr. 8 math students did well – out of the 4 students, 

1 was SA, 2 were AA, and 1 was BA.  As well, the grade 4’s just completed a chunked math 

assessment and did much better than other classes in SSEC.  They are doing very well!! 

 

 Rest of December – What does it look like 

 

 Open Q&A – no new concerns 

 

 Next meeting, Feb 12th, 2015 @ 9am 

 

  Adjournment 

 

NOTES: 


